
The next stage of works from April 9, 2024. 
2024-04-08

 

Due to renovation works carried out as part of the investment in the Old
Town center of DzierÅ¼oniÃ³w, we would like to inform you that the
Contractor of construction works as of April 9, 2024 will make the section
of the sidewalk from the street available for pedestrian traffic. WrocÅ?

awska to ul. Ghetto Heroes. On the same day, it will begin the next stage
of works, excluding the existing parking spaces and a section of the
driveway, ensuring passage through the Market Square with the possibility
of parking in the constructed parking spaces.
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